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September 28, 2020

Product Change Notice — Spring Lock for 8800 Series Horizontal Sliding windows

Dear Valued Customer:

As part of our ongoing efforts to improve product performance, the spring loaded window lock used on
8800 Series Horizontal Sliding Windows will undergo a running change. The latch travel on these locks will

be increased, allowing for deeper insertion into the fixed meeting rail. This change is being undertaken to
make the lock engagement more robust.
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Products affected are: 8800DW and 8800HS Series windows

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me directly or your LCl representative. We value and
appreciate your business and partnership.

Sincerely,

Robert J Luter Il

Director of Engineering

Lippert Components, Inc.

w: 574.312.6276 | c: 574.238.6124
rluter@Icil.com



Frequently Asked Questions:

Will a new part number be required? No.

Does the price change for the item? No.

Is the new part wholly interchangeable with the previous version of the part? Yes
Does the customer need to replace inventory? No.
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